RECEIVED
MAR 2 % 2003

Depariment of Water Hesoureas

March 19, 2003
Dear Mr. Saxton:

As chairperson of the Stuart Gulch Water District (District 63-5), I am
writing to request the approval of Ken Neeley as our District’s watermaster,
Ken was named for consideration to our members with an overwhelmingly
positive response from everyone. It is our understanding that Ken knows the
District and already performs many of the recording tasks.

This has previously been discussed with Norm Young and Ken
Neeley. Should you have any questions, please contact Ken Neeley, Lori
Graves, or Gary Spackman.

I would also appreciate any help or suggestions you might have
pertaining to salary and mileage. Ken estimates that serving as watermaster
will take 4 to 8 hours monthly.

Thank you for your consideration,

Gainette Monnie

cc:  Hal Anderson
Gary Spackman
Lori Graves
Stuart Gulch Water District Members

4106 Sand Creek Street, Boise, ID 83703
Phone: (208) 342-7548 E-mail: edwardsgh@qwest.net Fax: (208) 342-0411
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